
 

The contents of this press release are based upon the best information available to the DeKalb Police Department. The statements 
regarding the conduct of any person identified above are allegations until affirmatively proven in Court. All persons are presumed 
innocent until proven guilty. 
 

Press Release           Shots Fired                      August 7, 2018 

      

 

On Tuesday, August 7, 2018. at 12:45 pm, the DeKalb Police Department responded to a report of gunshots 

fired in the 800 block of N. Annie Glidden Road.  Numerous officers, from three law enforcement agencies, 

responded immediately to the scene, spoke with multiple witnesses, and located evidence that a shooting did 

occur. Currently there are no reported injuries, this is an active and evolving event that remains under 

investigation, no additional information currently available.  More information will be forthcoming as the 

circumstances and the investigation allow.   The Northern Illinois University Police Department and DeKalb 

County Sheriff’s Department are assisting the DeKalb Police with this investigation.       

 

 

 

Commander Craig Woodruff 
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